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On Monday 21st October, we dressed up in school uniforms and reminisced 

about our school days. Top: Annie Webb. Left: Vanda Mullen in her current 

PEGS Yard Duty gear and Right: Lloyd Lancaster with his Sunday School 

photo. He is on the right in the front row.

District Conference 2020

Bendigo 27-29 March

Information Video Link

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/
https://vimeo.com/340551358


President’s Report  President Mark Tognon

Monday 21st October 2019

President Mark welcomed Assistant Governor Des O’Shanassy, Members and guests. He thanked everyone for entering the spirit of our Back To 

School Night. He explained that we would be having lessons conducted by Mrs. Mullen and Mrs. Vytilingam.

A Multi District Public Image Seminar will be held  from 10am -2.30 pm on Saturday 9th November at Baden Powell College, Hoppers Crossing. 

Let Mark know if you would like to attend.

The Keilor East RSL is still looking for Poppy sellers for the Remembrance Day Poppy Appeal. Mark thanked those Members who have done so 

already.

On 28th October our International Committee will make a presentation about their projects. 

On December 16th we will hold our Christmas Party here at the RSL. 

Above: Our fabulous Keilor East Team.

A Message of Congratulations –

A big thank you to the many Keilor East Rotarians who supported the End Polio walk Around Albert Park Lake last 

Saturday.

You probably were the club with the biggest number of walkers – a mighty effort for a great cause!

Thank you also for promoting the dinner with Past RI President KR Ravindran on Wednesday 13th November. Bookings: 

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=543871&   

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at that event also.

Many Thanks & Cheers

PDG Murray Verso, District Foundation Committee Chair 2019 - 2020



Other Reports
Monday 21st October 2019

Attendance – Lloyd Lancaster - our year to date attendance is 71.8463% which is impressive. 

Treasurer – Steve Pennicott- Steve is also looking for a replacement Treasurer. He has effective procedures in place and is willing to train a successor. 

Youth – Athena Vass - Athena reminded us about our Rotary Volunteer Declaration forms. Each needs three referees, only one of which can be a 

Rotarian.  Please return ASAP. We have a candidate for RYLA. We will be interviewing her prior to the next  Club Meeting.

Care Bear – Marianne Potgieter – We were so very sad to lose dear Jack Watson. Our warmest condolences go to Dawn and her family. We wish Tina 

Ballos a very Happy 50th Birthday.

Rotary Youth Exchange Student Marina Monnerat – is planning to hold a  Brazilian Lunch on 8th December. 

Annie Webb – Annie reported on the End Polio Walk around Albert Part Lake on Saturday October 19th. We had a great team. Well done everyone. 

Gerard Mahoney – We will be running a  Cup Sweep for the Melbourne Cup. The Moonee Valley Art Show committee meets this Thursday at 7pm.

Phil O’Brien – Playground dismantling – Saturday 26th October – Volunteers needed to shift playground pieces between containers. WE are also needed 

to cook a BBQ at MMVC s Multi Cultural Neighbourhood Fiesta from 3pm until 7pm on Fraday 25th October.

Club Service – Joe Albioli – The Cystic Fibrosis Support BBQ went very well. It was very busy. Enormous thanks to those who helped.

On to Conference – Paul Perrottet – Please let Paul know if you are considering attending the 2020 District Conference in Bendigo. The Early Bird 

Registration ends on November 30th.



Our Club went Back to School – Monday 21st October

On Monday 21st October we dressed up in school uniforms (most of us had outgrown them or disposed of them long ago), brought along some memorabilia and entered 

into the the spirit of the evening by undertaking some art activities. Our teachers were Mrs Mullen who taught Paper Weaving and Mrs Vytilingam who taught Painting.

Above L to R: Lou Gionfriddo, Ken Allan, Chris Rundell and Deb Sloggett (with the new arrival). Below: St Bernard’s Old Boy Gerard Mahoney, President Mark, Jeselee Vytilingam, Deb 

Sloggett and real teacher (at Taylors Lakes Primary School) Helen Penna.



Our Club went Back to School – Monday 21st October

On Monday 21st October we dressed up in school uniforms (most of us had outgrown them or disposed of them long ago), brought along some memorabilia and entered 

into the the spirit of the evening by undertaking some art activities. Our teachers were Mrs. Mullen who taught Paper Weaving and Mrs. Vytilingam who taught Painting.

Above L to R: Jeselee’s paintings, Annie Webb was a star pupil and  John Youings was Quality Control  for Marjorie Youings. 

Below L to R: Minh Nguyen starred at painting a tree, Joe Albioli at cartoons and our gorgeous Brazilians at colour exploration.

Cherrie, David and Deb were skilled at paper weaving while Yvonne Osborn brought along some memorabilia from her old school, 

Girton CEGGS in Bendigo, and her School Reports and Bank Book from Muskerry East State School No. 2108.



Our Rotary Youth Exchange Student – Marina Monnerat from Nova Friburgo – Brazil

Keilor East's Rotary Youth Exchange student Marina Monnerat is living at the home of Athena Vass and Wayne Parker where she will live until she 

returns to Brazil on January 13th, 2020.

Highlights of the week have been going to the beach and gym with Rayssa, weekend outings with Athena and Luana and getting three more SACs out of the way at school. 

Above: Marina and Rayssa tried their hand at Painting on our 

Back to School Night.
During the weekend Marina visited Oakleigh and ate Greek food with her Host Mum, 

Athena, and her fellow Brazilian Rotary Youth Exchange Student, Luana. 



Update on District Governor’s Visit  - Donation from our Club has helped the people of Vanuatu

On the evening of our District Governor Grant Hocking’s visit Keilor East's Rotary donated to the Rotary Club 

of Woodend’s Vanuatu  School Project. We have been sent some photos of the progress so far.



Upcoming Events

Hi All

I have been asked by our District Foundation Chair Murray Verso to invite you and your members to attend the Rotary Foundation dinner with Past Rotary International President and Rotary 

Foundation Chair Elect,  Ravi Ravinden on November 13

Ravi is one of the world’s most popular and distinguished Rotarians.  He is an outstanding speaker and has been invited by the Parramatta Office of Rotary International  to address multi district 

events in Brisbane, Sydney and Melbourne during Rotary Foundation month.

The Melbourne dinner will be held at the Kooyong Lawn Tennis Club  on Wednesday 13th November. It is very moderately priced at only $60 per person. Bookings via 

www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=543871& .  See attachments  for more details.

Representatives from each of the five Rotary Districts in Victoria will be attending.

Club presidents are invited to promote it at your club meetings and through their club newsletters.

AG Des O'Shanassy

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=543871&
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=543871&


More Upcoming Events



More Upcoming Events



What’s Next?
Date Event

Monday 28th October International Committee/ Project Night

Wednesday 30th October Days for Girls Sew In at Baptist Church Hall Buckley Street Essendon

Thursday 31st October Vocational Visit – Mark Tognon

Saturday 2nd November Passport Club Meeting and Working Bee at DIK – Jenny Foster

Monday 4th November No Club Meeting – Cup Eve

Wednesday 6th November Club Board Meeting  7 pm Upstairs at RSL

Thursday 7th November Oaks Day Garden Party at Cherrie Osborn’s (Days for Girls Fundraiser)

Monday 11th November Foundation and Membership Committees Presentation Night

Friday 15th November Longest African Dinner at DIK  6:00-9:00pm $35 Ad/ $20 Child 

Monday 19th November Rotarian Behind the Badge – Deb Akers

Monday 25th November Our Annual General Meeting Gust Speaker from Brimbank Bicycle Education 

Centre – David Bennett

Wednesday 27th November DfG Sew In at Baptist Church Hall Buckley St Essendon

Saturday 30th November Bunnings BBQ Highpoint

Program Director  2019-2020  

Mark Tognon (assisted by

Annie Webb)

Our Club gratefully acknowledges the sponsorship we receive from the Keilor East Bendigo 

Community Bank and Smart Storage World to assist us in providing services to the Community.

Rotary Club of Keilor East meets on

6.30pm for 6.45pm at Keilor East RSL,

Hoffmans Rd, West Essendon

For Club Membership or Sponsorship information

Contact: Past President, Joe Albioli (0438133123)                                             

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org 

Rotary Thanksgivings

*We give thanks for our daily food. May Rotary friends and Rotary 

ways, help us to serve all our days.

* For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve, we 

give thanks.

http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/


October and November Birthdays and Anniversaries

Birthdays

October 8: Lloyd Lancaster

October 10: Marianne Potgieter

October 13: Jack Watson (Wow! He will be 90)

October 14: Tina Ballos

October 15: Ian Wright

October 18: Dawn Watson

November 1: Mark Tognon

November 7: Lyn Mahoney

November 19: Barbara Rafter

November 21: Lynette Tan

November 30: Phil O’Brien

Wedding Anniversaries

October 16: Yew Kong and Linda Lye

October 20: John and Barbara Rafter

November 28: Lou and Nonie Gionfriddo

November 11: Gerard and Lyn Mahoney

November 17: John and Maryanne Walsh

Rotary Anniversaries

October 15: Chris Rundell 2012

October 21: Minh Nguyen 2002

October 26: Alex Billson 2015

November 4: Judith Maddocks 2004

November 17: Raj Vytilingam 2003

November 24: Daryl Cornish 2007



Member News -

On Saturday 12th October 2019 Yvonne Osborn (nee Hickson)

attended a Family Reunion of the Hickson Family. It was the twelfth 

such reunion of the descendants of Edward George Hickson and Lucy

Mary Ann Aylett and was held where the couple was married in 1879 in 

Toolleen, Central Victoria.

L to R: Peter Tomlinson, Rachel Tomlinson, their son Jeffrey, Brett Bedson and 

Alan Eberle enjoyed their day at the Cox Plate.

It’s Spring Racing Carnival Season


